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10 June 2016
Dear Parents

Sports Day Thursday 16 June 2016 - Aberdeen Sports Village
Our annual Sports Day will be held on Thursday 16 June at Aberdeen Sports Village from 9.45 - 11.30 am. Parents are welcome to come along to spectate and anyone wishing to do so should meet us at the Sports Village at the outdoor stadium. Car parking is available at the side of the Sports Village. 
Arrangements for the day will be as follows:

P4 – 7 will walk there and back and P1 – 3 pupils will be transported by coach (Watermill Coaches).  As we expect to be back in school by 12 noon our normal lunch arrangements will apply. 

All children should come to school dressed for sports day, with warm comfortable clothes on top of their gym kit (including waterproof jacket). Water will be provided but the usual snack should be brought. 
Please note that parents will be permitted to take photographs, however we politely request that you remain within the stadium area and leave the children, staff and volunteers on the track/field.  This will really help with safety and security arrangements. If you have any objections to your child being included in photos please contact the school office. 
We remind parents to bring their children to school as per usual at 9 am for registration and ask that you do not take them directly to the Sports Village. 
Here’s hoping for a lovely sunny day!

Yours sincerely

Peter Gibb
Head Teacher (Acting)
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